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The Central Spokesperson Baloch Students Organization Azad
(BSO-A) on the eve of 27thMarch Black Day said that
Balochistan was completely free from the British occupation on
11th August, and the free and sovereigncountry of Baloch
nation had been formed, but the Pakistani state, disrespecting
all international laws, invaded the Baloch country, deprived
Baloch nation of its right to freedom and seized its rights.

The Spokesperson further said that Baloch doesn’t accept this
forced annexation since the day one and became resistant to
it, and Baloch has kept continuity of that struggle constant
till today. Since the first day, the state, to main its
imperialism, has been trying to weaken and end the Baloch

national movement through different tactic but the link of
Baloch nation to this struggle has never been disconnected,
and till today Baloch nation is in war with the state for its
identity, history and lost independence.

Spokesperson further said that observing 27thMarch as Black
Day is an attempt to divert the attention of international
community, international media and United States towards the
state barbarism and is also aimed to aware them about the
historical background of this forceful annexation of
Pakistan—which is not accepted by Baloch nation in any
condition.

Baloch has its distinct identity, history, civilization and
country. For the defence of its identity, history and country,
the occupation of English was resisted and at least
independence was gained from them, but Baloch nation once
again had faced the domination of a colonizer on 27th March
1948 which was rejected too.

The foundation of the Baloch national struggle was kept for
the defence of its independence and that national struggle has
been processed through the evolutionary processes which is
present in the form of an organized movement by now and is
challenging the foundations of the state domination today.

Spokesperson said that an online campaign at Social Media will
run on 27th March and all zones will conduct references,
therefore, all activists should do preparation at large scale
so that the voice against the forceful annexation of Paksitan
should reach to the entire world in an organized manner.
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